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Rent or Buy as Streaming Media

Approx 57 Minutes

Controlling Cravings. 
Which foods prevent 
binges? Do foods act 
like drugs? Discover 
help from science for 
those struggling with 
addictions, bad habits, 
and cravings. Learn Why 
We Do What We Do?

Approx 42 Minutes

No More Meds? 
A world-wide diabetes 
epidemic is rapidly 
spreading. Does a genetic 
strike against you make 
diabetes inevitable? 
There is help. Thousands 
have found hope. Send 
Diabetes in Retreat. 

Approx 42 Minutes

More Health,  
Less Medicine.  
Resolve high blood 
pressure with less 
medicines. Many 
cease requiring drugs 
altogether. Food can be 
your most powerful ally. 
Adopt the Best Blood 
Pressure Plan.

Approx 46 Minutes

Survive and Thrive. 
Can some foods help 
turn off the expression 
of cancer in your genes? 
Might other foods turn 
those same cancer genes 
on? Understand Cancer 
Prevention & Women’s 
Health.

Approx 96 Minutes

Your Questions 
Answered. 
Some health inquiries are 
very frequently asked. 
This video answers many 
of those questions. Might 
yours be answered here? 
Join in and feel free to 
Ask the Doc!

Approx 43Minutes

Blood Flow 
Boosts Vitality. 
Explore the link that 
circulation provides 
in helping overcome 
many different health 
challenges. The life is in 
the blood. Truly, Perfect 
Health Requires Perfect 
Circulation.


